
 

 

3rd September 2021 

 

Medical notes and Dietary Requirements 

Dear parents, 

We are currently updating our records regarding your child’s medical notes and 

dietary requirements. 

Please can we request that any updates to your child’s medical history are updated 

via the school office as soon as possible. 

Please can we also request that you inform the school immediately if there have 

been any changes in dosage or frequency of the medication that is stored in school 

(for example - asthma pumps.) 

A new “Parental agreement to administer medicine” form will need to be 

completed.  

Please can we also request that any dietary requirements are updated via the 

school office as soon as possible. 

• These are medical dietary requirements supported by a doctor's diagnosis, 

with supporting documentation. (For example, a peanut allergy or dietary 

intolerance.) 

Office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk 

01480 211626 

 

Kind Regards 

Mr John Turner 

Head of School 
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